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Once again we see this over reach of state government which imposes restrictions 

on farm and forest land use will further put financial financial burden on those who 

need to supplement their incomes. Many are already overburdened by regulations, 

impacting their economic stability. This ends up effecting everyone's food prices 

making Oregon increasingly unaffordable. Makes me wonder if that's your goal, 

because I see ZERO benefit for the public good in this bill. 


